I am a Wildlife Biologist with the Wildlife Conservation Section (WCS) of the Georgia Department of Natural Resources (GA DNR). I attended Murray State University where I completed a B.S. in Wildlife and Conservation Biology in 2020. I began studying bats in 2019 during an internship with my professor in Kentucky. Following this internship, I worked as a seasonal technician for Copperhead Consulting and GA DNR, working on multiple bat monitoring projects. I also worked for the Palmetto Bluff Conservancy as a research fellow, where I conducted a study on Seminole bats and assisted with other small mammal and biodiversity studies. Today, I am focused on monitoring bat populations across Georgia, working with local partners to establish DNR Motus towers throughout the state, and working on projects involving rare and endangered nongame mammals.
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